From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk

Sent: 11 August 2023 04:04

To: Planning Services

Subject: New comments for application FUL/2023/0019
Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for application FUL/2023/0019_

Comments:

The proposal follows numerous others that have already been rejected from this company. The fact that the lorries
have continued using the route through Spooner Row despite this undermines the credibility of the process. There is
a single road providing access through Spooner Row which has a train crossing and primary school in close
proximity. It is unsuitable as a main route for these lorries which create congestion, endanger pedestrians, cyclists
and motorists, pollute the environment, increase noise and damage the pavements. The frequency of lorries using
this route is very high and is undermining the rural nature of the village. Applications have already been rejected and
this one should also be, with it also important to enforce the decision.





